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1End Message

Dave Barthelmy

From: Keith Q. Hayes [kqhayes@earthlink.net]
Sent: Thursday, July 13, 2006 08:22 AM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: auction schedule

Folks, due to traveling plans for both John and I, we will be taking a break in 

the auctions starting next week.  It's a little tough for us to keep track of 

things from Brazil :)  

So, enjoy the current auction which closes tonight at 8 pm and the following 

auction which goes from Saturday to Monday, then we will see you next on the 

28th.

www.mineral-auctions.com

Right now, there are 57 interesting specimens with some very low bids just 

waiting for you.

Thanks, Keith

ps, send kqhayes@earthlink.net a quick note if you want to be removed from the 

mailing list and we will delete you from the auction.

pps, sorry for delays in my responses as I am changing jobs and will soon be 

moving to Cinci.  I am very excited!


